
DEREK S.K. KAWAKAMI, MAYOR 

MICHAEL A. DAHILIG, MANAGING DIRECTOR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

News Release 
For Immediate Release: August 25, 2022 
 
 

 

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

TROY TANIGAWA, ACTING COUNTY ENGINEER 
 (808) 241-4993 

 
 

 
 

One-lane closures scheduled for Waha and Lauoho roads Aug. 26 to Aug. 31 
 

KALĀHEO – The public is advised that portions of Waha and Lauoho roads in Kalāheo will be 

under one-lane closures from Aug. 26 to Aug. 31, weekdays, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m., weather permitting.  

The lane closures will allow the County of Kaua‘i Roads Division to conduct tree and grass 

trimming along the roadway.  

Motorists are advised to follow all road work signs, use alternate routes, allow extra time to 

destinations, and follow the speed limits. 

For more information about the lane closures, you may call Bryson Vivas with the Roads Division 

at 808-241-4844. 
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